
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Please take some time to read your assigned book for 

Kindergarten 2025:  

Pete the Cat  

Too Cool for School  

by Kimberly and James Dean  

 

 

 

You can purchase this book from a variety of websites, 

bookstores, or borrow it from your local library.  We think you 

will love reading about Pete the Cat and his adventures! 

See you soon! 

St. Katherine of Siena Kindergarten Teachers 

Hello, Incoming Kindergarten Students! 

We are excited and looking forward to meeting you                   

in September!   Until then, we wish you a fun and exciting 

summer break . . .  

                      

 


